
From: hdgratton@execulink.com
To: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd
Subject: gypsy moth infestation
Date: Friday, November 20, 2020 9:13:29 AM

This is a letter to submit to the Clerk and a request to be added to the agenda and
circulated to all council members prior to the council meeting on December 1st, 2020.

We understand that a blanket spray of BTK for gypsy moth requires passing of a bylaw.  We
request that this be done in order for the blanket spray for gypsy moth proceed at the right
most effective time in 2021.

The red and white oak both have been impacted as we all know.  The red pine that is
unique to this area as well....the eastern white pine have been heavily hit and many may
not recover.  We are very fortunate to live in such a beautiful forested area by Lake Huron.

We trust that an aerial spraying of BTK will proceed for the affected areas including the
affected county bush. 

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Dianne and Harley Gratton, 9952 Simcoe St., Port Franks  Tel 519-243-1749
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